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Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us> Fri, Apr 15, 2022 at 11:28 AM
To: russclem@hotmail.com
Cc: Stephanie Fancher-English <stephanief@lrmconcrete.com>, Walt Niccoli <wniccoli@telesto-inc.com>

Russ,

A copy of the proof of publication in the Greeley Tribune for four consecutive weeks as required by Rule 1.6.2(d) for the
Dunn Pit application, File No. M-2021-059, is attached.

Peter S. Hays

Environmental Protection Specialist

I am working remotely and can be reached at 970.703.3767.


P 303.866.3567 Ext. 8124  |  F 303.832.8106  
Physical - 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Mailing - 1001 E 62nd Ave., Denver, CO 80216
peter.hays@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov

From: Russ Clement <russclem@hotmail.com>

Date: Fri, Apr 15, 2022 at 7:46 AM

Subject: Public Notifications for M-2021-059

To: drms_info@state.co.us <drms_info@state.co.us>

To whom this may concern,

      In reading of the Minerals Program Inspection Report conducted on December 16, 2021, I noticed that the applicant
had complied with Rule 1.6.2(b) by publishing notice 4 consecutive weeks, the last date being November 24, 2021.  I also
noted no letters of opposing were presented by the December 14, 2021 deadline.  Several letters opposing the project
have been presented after the deadline.  I did not see any documentation of the notices and where they were published in
the report or in the online file for the permit.  Obviously this documentation had to be presented in order for the inspector
to reach the conclusion that the requirement had been satisfied.  I have reached out personally to Stephine Fancher-
English to help all parties concerned to have a less contentious relationship.  I am wondering if you could also verify
where these notices were published so that the process could be more transparent and that any parties opposed can let
their voices be heard within the rules?

Sincerely,

Russell Clement

2062 Birdie Way

Milliken, Colorado 80543
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